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High Ercall        
News 31 – 13.5.22 

Learning about music! 

Class 4 have been composing this 
week in music and learning about 

musical notation—which is an    
important part of our music            

curriculum. Miss Fletcher is our 
music curriculum lead in school.  

The children in Class 3 are learning the ukulele this term—so we look 
forward to their progress with this—and some photos to follow! 

 DATE EVENT 

Tuesday 17th May Whole school maths workshop—see 
form that was sent out. 

Wednesday 18th May Individual photographs 

Thursday 26th May Class 5 trip to Attingham—form sent 

Friday 27th May Jubilee Picnic—Parents invited. More 
details to follow.  

Half term break up 

Monday 6th June PD day—staff only in school 

Tuesday 7th June Children return after half term 

Thursday 9th June Whole class photos 

Monday / Tuesday 13th / 
14th June 

Year 5 Arthog Outreach—letters sent 
out 

w/b Monday 13th June Bikeability—Year 6 

Thursday 23rd June Tri-Ercall Jubilee Sponsored Event—
FHEPs 

Thursday 30th June Sports Days 

Monday 4th / Tuesday 5th 
July 

Year 6 transition to secondary 

New Reception in school 

All children—move up to new classes 

w/b Monday 11th July Careers Week in school 

Friday 15th July Year 6 Forest Festival: 5 -7pm 

Wednesday 20th July Leavers’ Assembly and picnic—
parents invited to both! 

Thursday 21st July LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

 

 

Respectful, Resilient, Responsible,                        

Reflective, Resourceful       

Well done to: 

  Class 1: Aurelia—being resilient 

 

   Class 2: Rhys—being resilient 

 

   Class 3: Emily W—being responsible 

 

  Class 4: Jack P—being reflective 

 

 Class 5: Year 6—being resilient and responsible 

School photos—Wednesday 18th May 

Individual photographs will be taken of all the children on Wednesday. Hope-
fully we will be able to take them outside under the trees like last year, which is 

a lovely backdrop. 

Please can all children come to school IN SCHOOL UNIFORM—and bring      
trainers if they usually have PE that day. Staff will adapt lessons accordingly. 

Class 5—come in PE kit on Monday instead. 

If you would like a sibling photograph as well (there is no obligation to buy any 
of the photographs) then please fill in the online form which has been sent out. 

Jubilee celebrations—School Jubilee Family Picnic 

On Friday 27th May we will be holding a Jubilee Picnic at school 
from 12 noon until 1.00pm.  

We would like to invite up to 2 adults to attend to have a picnic 
with your child—this could be parents or grandparents—as we are aware that 

this is not possible for all working parents. 

There will be a picnic menu for the children, and we ask that parents bring 
along their own picnic. You may decide to bring a picnic for your family which is 

absolutely fine. Mrs Bowen will be making cakes for all to enjoy. 

Please complete the form sent out today—with details of who will be attending 
and whether your child will have a school picnic or one from home. 

Please can you bring along chairs or picnic blankets—we have some in school 
but not enough for the whole school. Younger siblings are allowed to attend. 

If anyone has any garden games they would be willing to lend the school for 
the event, please contact Mrs Roberts. 

Unfortunately there is no wet weather contingency and the event can only go 
ahead in dry weather. 

Tri-Ercall—FHEPS 

Please find attached a leaflet about our upcoming event. Sponsor 
forms to follow. 

Pedestrian training in Class 3 

Important lessons this week and reminders about being safe 
whilst walking in the village and along the roads. Please talk 
to your child about what they learned. The children enjoyed 
a taught walk in the village and some class based learning. 

We are really proud of our Year 6 group this week. They 
have really shown they are 5R Stars: resilient in all their 
tests this week, responsible in their attitude; resourceful in 
applying their learning; reflective in checking and thinking 
about their responses and respectful as ever towards each 
other and staff working with them this week. Great job! 

REMINDER—MATHS WORKSHOP ON TUESDAY 17TH MAY             
Please come to the hall door on Tuesday for the maths workshop at 

3.30pm. Children booked in for Chill will go straight in at the end of the 
day. The session will end at 4.15pm 

The booking forms for Rise & Shine and Chill Club for next half term have been 
sent out electronically today. The after school clubs will continue for the whole 
term and have already been booked. 


